
 

   

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
 
RE: EYFS Halloween Party Day 
 
 
 
Next half term we will be learning all about different celebrations. On Tuesday 31st October, we will be 
having a Halloween party in F1 and F2. Children can come to school wearing a Halloween costume if 
they would like to on this day.  
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions, please come and speak to me. 
 
 
Kind Regards 

A.Warner 
 
Miss Warner 
Assistant Head Teacher 


